From:

To: Records Department

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Objection to Development Proposal DA2023/0130 – Demolition of existing buildings and

construction and operation of an organic waste transfer station.

Date: Friday, 7 July 2023 11:33:44 PM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organisation. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognise the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Cumberland Councillors,

My name is Our address is My email is

I hope you are well. I am writing to express my objection towards the development proposal outlined in DA2023/0130, involving the demolition of existing buildings and the construction and operation of an organic waste transfer station in our community. I have several concerns arise from this development. I will list them below.

- It will cause a huge strain on traffic. New apartments adjacent to Lidcombe station have already been constructed and are awaiting new residents to live in. This is already an increase in traffic in the area and developing a transfer station would further deteriorate the situation. Furthermore, this will have a negative impact on the safety of pedestrians in the area.
- The poor air quality and pollution of the area caused by the transport phase will have a negative effect on the health of residents inclusive of primary students who travel to and from home in the area.

In light of the factors expressed, I request that Cumberland Council re-evaluate their approval of Development Proposal DA2023/0130 and relocate this organic waste transfer station to a more secluded area as it is far too close to residents and commuters. For the future and safety of our local community, I trust that Cumberland Council will consider the negative effects seriously and respond to our objections.

Kind Regards,

Document Set ID: 11234235 Version: 1, Version Date: 13/11/2024